
My dear Parents, 

Greetings and good wishes from all the Sisters and Teachers of St. Anthony’s School. 

We hope that all of you are in good health of mind and body in spite of the pandemic that is 

around. We earnestly pray to the Lord that He may keep you all safe from this COVID-19. 

We are unable to let you know exactly when the school will re-open. We will wait for the 

decision that will be taken by the Government on reopening of schools. We miss the children 

very much – their laughter, noise – the school is empty and quiet without them. As soon as 

the school re-opens we will do our utmost to give the best to the children. 

I request all of you to kindly pay the school fees as you paid in the previous months. The 

school tuition fee remains the same for now. We will let you know when there is a change in 

the fee. School fees can be paid upto 30.04.2020. Thank you for your co-operation. 

I would like to upload along with this letter the Routine for children to keep them happy 

during lockdown period by West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights. 

Kindly make good use of it for the children. 

I wish all of you a very Happy Easter and ShubhoNoboBorsho. May the Lord bless you all 

with health and wealth, peace and joy and keep you safe from all evil especially from 

COVID-19. 

Thankyou once again for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sister Sylvia 

(Headmistress) 








